
CEQA STATUTE & GUIDELINES  
2019 EDITION

ORDER YOUR COPY NOW!

The AEP CEQA Statute & Guidelines is Updated 

Annually and Provides the Following:
ӹӹ Summaries of Relevant Legislation and  

Court Cases from the Previous Year
ӹӹ Notations of Authority Cited within the CEQA 

Guidelines
ӹӹ Two Indexes (Page-based and Code Section-based) 

Developed and Refined by CEQA Practitioners

AEP members in good standing receive a complimentary issue of the AEP CEQA Statute and 
Guidelines. If you are not a member or are interested in additional copies, they are available 
for the affordable price of $20 for members and $30 for non-members. Electronic versions 
are also available on flash drives for $15 for members and $25 for non-members.
Disclaimer: This is an unofficial copy of the CEQA Statute and Guidelines 2019. While AEP has made every effort to see that this book is accurate, and 
that no changes have been made to the content of   these state documents as a result of reformatting and reprinting, readers should reference official 
state versions to verify accuracy. Readers should also be aware that some changes in statutes, guidelines, or case law may have gone into effect since the 
date of publication. This book does not attempt to offer legal advice and readers should consult their own attorney. For all 2019pre-orders and member 
complimentary copies, books will ship at the end of January and should be delivered by early February.

For questions visit www.califaep.org

Visit the CEQA Bookstore to Order Your Copy Today!

www.califaep.org/policy/statute-and-guidelines 
**Payment will be collected at the time of purchase, and books will begin shipping February 2019.**

If paying by check, please include a copy of your emailed invoice with your payment.
Please mail check payments to: 

Association of Environmental Professionals 
c/o Lynne C. Bynder, CMP 
40747 Baranda Court 
Palm Desert, CA 92260

AEP does not accept Purchase Orders for CEQA Statute & Guidelines book orders.  
For additional questions, please contact Jaimie Jones at jjones@califaep.org. 

Note:  
The updated 2019 
CEQA Statute and 
Guidelines should 
be adopted into 
law by the end 
of the year but it 
could extend into 
January. Publication 
could be a bit later 
this year because 
of the update that 
is in process. 

http://www.califaep.org/

